
Dear IAWN Steering Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my interest in joining the International Asteroid Warning Network 
(IAWN). My name is Teerasak Thaluang, representing Akin Observatory (MPC-O51) in Rayong, 
Thailand. 

The primary objective of O51 is to contribute the observations data for NEOs and Comets to 
MPC since 2022. My observatory is equipped with the 0.2m f/4 telescope and already 
upgraded to 0.26m f/5 (SCA260) right now for reaching to magnitude 20 mag.  

I have read the IAWN Charter and Statement of Intent and understand the obligations of the 
members. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Teerasak Thaluang 
Akin Observatory (MPC-O51) 
Rayong, Thailand 


